
PO BOX 727 
Hilton, NY 14468 

585-392-3601
exdir@labyrinthsociety.org 

Dear TLS Member and/or Gathering Participant, 

The Labyrinth Society Finance Committee has created a Planned Giving initiative for TLS 
and would very much appreciate your participation. Most non-profits today have ways for 
their members to participate in Charitable Testamentary Giving or Lifetime Planned Giving. 
We think it is time for TLS to provide these opportunities for its members as well.  

By including TLS in your will and estate planning, you provide TLS with much needed 
endowment funds. This funding will allow TLS to plan for upgrades in its infrastructure and 
support the continuation of its programs and events well into the future. The TLS Planned 
Giving Brochure included with this cover letter provides detailed information about the 
different types of planned giving and their tax advantages.  

Will you commit now to including TLS in your estate planning when you next revise 
your will, retirement plan beneficiary forms, or other estate documents? If you are 
willing and able to support TLS in this way please complete the appropriate enclosed form 
and return to the TLS Planned Giving table at the Gathering. Alternatively, you can mail this 
form directly to the TLS Finance Committee at: P.O. Box 727, Hilton, NY 14468. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact David Gallagher for more information and to discuss your 
particular situation with him. Feel free to also visit the TLS Legacy Giving table during the 
2021 Gathering for more information and to connect with a member of the Finance 
Committee. 

TLS appreciates your continued support. Thank you for considering this request. 

With Gratitude, 

Kay Whipple
Executive Director, The Labyrinth Society 

Kay Whipple 
Executive Director 
exdir@labyrinthsociety.org  
(585) 392-3601


